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The Board met casually at the Sheridan Community Resource event.  A number of 

members were at the event. 
 
Treasurer Report: Roger Rowland presented the treasurer’s report to those present.  

See exhibit A.  The Society has a total of $15, 978.81 in the bank. 
 
There were 30-40 tables set up with advertising for each of the sponsors of these booths.  

There was not a charge for the table.  This event was held in the gymnasium. 
 
It would be nice if each member could man the booth for a short time, to allow others to 

visit all the booths and have something to eat.   
 
Hot Dogs and Chili were served to all attending.  Many groups were present.  We 

displayed copies of the Sheridan Celebrate Books to show what the Historical Society is all about.  
Next year we should have some photos and other information to interests those visitors to the 
event.   

 
A fine magazine style book was available with lots of good community information, with 

names and phone numbers of organizations. 
 
Adjournment:  There was not a formal meeting, so when the crowd left, we put our 

material away.   
The next regular meeting will be Tuesday, May 27th because of the Memorial Day 

Holiday. 


